
Beginning Monday, March 16, 2015, part of Student Lot A will be enclosed by construction fencing for the new parking 

structure.  Although some parking spaces will be blocked in this area, Lot M is open on the south side of campus (weather 

permitting) across Temple Avenue.  

W. David Wilson Chief of Police/Public Safety  

 


